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Success of 34th Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
 
Clydebank Housing Association (CHA) is delighted at the success of its 34th AGM 
and Social Event held at Centre81, Whitecrook, its fantastic regeneration and 
community centre which celebrated its 10th anniversary last year. 
 
On 27 June, 28 (17%) of CHA’s shareholders attended and heard from Kimberley 
Tennant, Chairperson, as to what CHA had achieved during the year and its plans for 
the future in terms of new build development and addressing the key risks of the 
organisation.   Sharon Keenan, Chief Executive outlined performance results and 
comparisons with the previous year and Lynette Lees, Head of Finance & Corporate 
Services, also explained the Association’s annual accounts and financial position at 
the year-end. 
 
Mrs. Tennant assured shareholders, “that what is most important to us is continuing 
to achieve high standards of service delivery and high levels of tenant satisfaction 
throughout.  We will do this by continuing to involve our customers in shaping our 
services and in our decision-making processes.  Our customers will be our priority.”  
She also acknowledged the hard work of her fellow committee members who carried 
out their voluntary role diligently and with dedication. 
 
CHA was delighted and grateful to have the continuing support from many of their 
contractors and suppliers who sponsored the event. 
 
 
Photocall: Photographs available by email on request or from the Facebook album 
of uploads @clydebankha. 
 
Events sponsors: Details enclosed with the email. 
  
Contact Details: Sinéad Boyle, Communications Officer, Clydebank Housing 
Association Ltd.  77-83 Kilbowie Road, Clydebank G81 1BL.  Tel No. 0141 941 1044.  
E-mail: sinead@clydebank-ha.org.uk.   
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